
Pentland	Singers	are	looking	for	a	new	Musical	Director	
	
About	us:	
	

• We	are	a	60	strong	community	SATB	choir	based	in	Balerno.	
	

• We	perform	two	concerts	a	year	in	conjunction	with	the	Pentland	Junior	
Singers,	take	part	in	the	Balerno	Music	Festival	plus	occasional	recitals	
often	in	partnership	with	or	in	support	of	charity.	

	
• We	sing	a	wide	variety	of	choral	music,	from	classical	to	popular;	religious	

to	secular;	straightforward	to	very	challenging.	
	

• Rehearsals	are	held	every	Tuesday	evening	during	term	time	in	Balerno	
Parish	Church	from	7.30	to	9.30pm.	

	
• We	are	a	registered	charity	and	are	managed	by	a	committee	elected	by	

our	members.	
	
We	are	seeking	a	new	Musical	Director	who	will:	
	

• Be	an	accomplished	choral	conductor.	
	

• Have	wide	knowledge	of	our	type	of	repertoire.	
	

• Encourage	and	develop	the	choir’s	musicality	and	skills.	
	

• Have	a	track	record	of	producing	concert	programmes	that	appeal	to	a	
range	of	musical	tastes	and	are	popular	with	audiences.	

	
• Work	with	the	committee	in	planning	varied	programmes.	

	
• Be	comfortable	working	with	other	professional	musicians	when	required	

and	has	good	contacts	in	the	music	world.	
	
	
Further	information	can	be	found	on	our	website:	
http://www.pentlandsingers.org.uk.	under	the	heading	“about	us”.	
	
To	apply	please	send	a	musical	CV,	including	two	referees,	and	a	short	covering	
letter	(email)	outlining	your	suitability	for	the	post	to:	
	
Alison	Marr	(Chair)	
pentland_singers@yahoo.co.uk	
	
The	closing	date	for	applications	is	17	May	2019	
	
Interviews	will	take	place	prior	to	auditions	with	the	choir	on	the	evening	of	18	
June	2019.	The	autumn	term	starts	at	the	beginning	of	September	2019	


